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                              The work that matters  
I’m a staunch advocate for all of our students, and in these di�icult times, standing up for 
students is absolutely critical. As I prepare this message, the situation for our international 
students is both fluid and concerning. I’d like to personally emphasize the contributions our 
international students make and recognize the added stresses caused by uncertainty sur-
rounding new policy guidance from ICE. Chancellor Pradeep K. Khosla’s message, immigra-
tion policy updates from our campus and updates from UC all point to e�orts toward a 
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